
Dept. of Transportation Fined
Nearly $100,000 for Fatality
to Contractor’s Worker

A  government  agency  has  been  hit  with  an  $97,250  in  OHS
penalties, including a creative sentence of $80,000 to make 4
safety videos, for a fatal injury to a third-party general
contractor’s worker who was run over by a work vehicle going
in reverse, apparently on a public roadway [Nova Scotia Dept.
of Transportation and Infrastructure Renewal, Govt. Posting].
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